
August 13th, 2021 

Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion Report 

 

No news to report.  

We have an Eastern Zone DE&I Meeting scheduled for Wednesday, August 18th.  

This will be the first Zone Meeting since I was reelected, so more information will be available.  

Currently seeking committee members.  

Email if interested! 


